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Linda Cera - Staff Development Opportunity

From: Gregory Jones

To: Everyone

Date: 5/18/2010 12:37 PM

Subject: Staff Development Opportunity

Hello All,

The Staff Development Committee wishes to invite the campus community to visit The Museum of Tolerance
in Los Angeles.

http://www.museumoftolerance.com/site/c.tmL6KFNVLEH/b.4865925/k, CAD7/HomeMOT. htm

When: Friday, June 18th.

Transportation, admission and lunch will be provided for the first 40 or so that respond.

Simply submit your Application via: http://www.vvc.edu/offices/staffdev/ (name and information only, we will
complete financial data).

Sign up today for this development opportunity!

Greg.

Gregory T. Jones Ph. D.
Communication Studies Department
Victor Valley College

(760) 245-4271 x 2566



